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I oppose the issuing of a permit to animal confined feeding operations, which may 

contaminate ground water nearby, which is close to protected habitats. Our 

groundwaters must be kept clean for human consumption. Many of our groundwaters 

here in Oregon are already polluted by industrial waste. There is no reason to create 

more contamination 


